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September 27,2012

The Honorable Rick Jones
Chafuman, Senate Judiciary Committee
State Capitol
P.O. Box 30036
Lansing, MI 48909-7536

Re: SB 743 - Child Abduction

Dear SenatorJones:

At its September 19 meeting, the State Bar of Michigan's Board of Commissioners unanimously
voted to support the S-2 substitute version of SB 743.I¡ its review, the Board considered
tecommendations from the Domestic Violence Committee and the Family Law Section.

Thank you fot inuoducing and working on legislation on this impottant topic. If you would like
to discuss this position in further detail or have questions, please contact me directly at your
convenience.

M

Sincetely,

Peter Cunningham
Director of Governmental Relations
Direct dtal: (517) 346-6325
Emai} pcunningha m@matl.michbar. org

CC. Bruce A. Cou¡tade, President
Nell I{uhnmuench, Govemmental Consultant Sewices, Inc.


